
School Board Meeting:     April 12, 2010 
 
Subject:       Online Learning Feasibility Report 

 
Presenter: Pam Miller and Micah Morris 
 
 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
Report only.   

 
DESCRIPTION: 

Online learning opportunities for students in education are growing at a rapid 
pace around the state and around the country, but our district has not yet 
entered into providing any choices for students in this arena.  Last year, Micah 
Morris, secondary science teacher, wrote an exemplary grant to create an online 

course for students in our district.  Instead of approving his grant application, he 
was asked to put a team of secondary teachers from the middle school and high 
school together to explore online learning options and develop recommendations 
for our district to move forward.  This report is attached, and at Monday’s 
workshop, Micah will be present to outline the highlights of their findings and 

engage in discussion with you about possible avenues for us to explore into the 
future with online learning. 

 
 Attachment: 

  Online Learning Feasibility Report 2010 
 


